18 March 2024

Class 3

This week Class 3 have enjoyed learning about different religions. We have visited the local church,
where we met Reverend Sam R. He discussed with us the relevance of Good Friday and the
importance of Easter for Christians. We also had a parent come in and talk to us all about
Ramadan. We have enjoyed learning about different religions and beliefs. The children have shown

maturity and respect in the way they behaved in the church and with the visitor. Well done Class
3!



